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I oppose this bill. Ongoing reporting of water use is time consuming, in most cases 

unnecessary and in some circumstances very costly. 

 

While there may be some locations where it may be desirable to record water use - 

such as in areas where there are shortages and conflicts - giving Oregon Water 

Resources blanket authority to require reporting of water use anywhere in the state 

would be a mistake. 

 

 

 

 


